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Dear Parents & Carers,               6th February 2024
   

         BRITISH SCIENCE WEEK 2024 
 
We are excited to announce that our school will be taking part in British Science week from 
Monday 11th – Friday 15th March 2024.  We invite you to join us in celebrating this enriching and 
educational week for our children. 
 
This year’s theme is “Time”. We have planned an array of engaging activities to make the week 
both entertaining and educational for our children.  One highlight of the week will be a mobile 
planetarium and science show, providing an immersive and exciting exploration of the wonders 
of the universe. 
 
Throughout the week, our children will participate in various scientific activities that align with 
this theme.  From hands-on experiments to interactive demonstrations, we aim to spark curiosity 
and foster a love for learning in the realm of science. 
 
We are reaching out to parents who work in the Science, Technology, Engineering or 
Mathematics (STEM) fields to share their knowledge and experiences with our children.  If you 
are involved in any of these fields and are willing to spare some time during science week to talk 
about your job, we would be delighted to welcome you into our school.  Your insights can inspire 
our children and provide them with valuable real-world connections to the subjects they are 
learning.  Please contact the office to let us know your availability by Friday 9th February 2024 and 
I will get back to you promptly. 
 
To conclude the week on a fun note, the children will be invited to come to school dressed as 
their favourite scientist or something related to the theme of ‘time’.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity for the children to express their creativity and showcase their enthusiasm for science 
– this, however is not compulsory. 
 
 In addition to this, we are excited to announce a Science Showcase on Friday afternoon.  
Children will share their learning from throughout the week, displaying projects, experiments and 
discoveries.  Parents will be welcome to come and view the showcase, gaining insight into the 
exciting world of science that your children have explored.  Attendance will be at the end of the 
day in your child’s classroom between 3:20-3:45pm. 
 
          Continued………… 
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As this week proves to be filled with lots of opportunities, we are asking for a contribution to the 
costs of £5 per child, payable through parent pay by Friday 1st March 2024.  Your involvement 
and support contribute significantly to the success of such events, creating lasting memories and 
fostering a positive attitude towards learning. 
 
We look forward to your enthusiastic participation in Science Week and appreciate your ongoing 
support in making our school a hub of curiosity and exploration. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss C Bennett 
Year 6 Teacher & Science Lead. 
 


